BOARD OF ASSESSORS

Residents of Millville:

The Board of Assessors submits the following report of its activities for the year ending
December 31, 2010:

The Tax Rate for the Town of Millville is $12.61 per thousand.

The Board’s webpage has been updated; however, there is still work to be done. The
Board is looking forward to completing the update of our online services to make it more
convenient and user-friendly. One significant upcoming update will be that property
record cards will be available online. ‘

There was a reorganization of the Board of Assessors and the Assessors Office in 2010.
The Board of Assessors, as appointed by the Board of Selectmen, consists of Tom
Shaheen, Karin Furno and Kayla Larue. Gail Marquedant resigned as Assessor Clerk in
November and Natalia Alward was hired to replace her with a start date of January 3,
2011.

This last year was a re-evaluation year and the Board is pleased to announce that
Mayflower Valuation successfully completed the assessment of real and personal
property valuations.

Members of the Board of Assessors and office staff will be attending courses sponsored
by the Department of Revenue in an effort to maintain their proficiency in the
administration of the office and the appraisal and maintenance of real and personal
property for assessment.

We would like to thank Helen Coffin for her assistance during the transition of the
Assessors Office and providing coverage during the transition period. We are also
thankful to all others who helped with this time period.

The acting members of the Board and office staff look forward to serving the Town of
Millville in 2011. The Board would like to thank all taxpayers for their cooperation
during this time of change.

Respectfully Submitted,
Millville Board of Assessors

Tom Shaheen
Karin Furno
Kayla Larue




